
 

Foundation Transition 

Nambrok Denison Primary School 
 

The pathway from Preschool to Foundation (Prep) 2024  

At Nambrok-Denison Primary School we place a strong importance on ensuring our children 

feel happy, safe, and excited about school. Our Foundation Transition Program is a great 

opportunity for students to learn about our school and begin settling in, ready for 2024! 

Our Foundation Transition program will:  

• Assist pre-schoolers in making a successful transition to the school environment. 

• Provide opportunities for children to participate in classroom activities. 

• Provide opportunities for children to practise skills necessary for school. 

• Encourage new friends. 

• Provide information and support for parents. 

Session Dates & Times 

• Monday 16th October 2023 

9:30am – 10:30am  

• Tuesday 24th October 2023 

9:00am – 10:30am  

• Wednesday 1st November 2023 

9:00am – 11: 00am  

• Thursday 9th November 2023 

9:00am – 11:30pm  

• Friday 17th November 2023 

9:00am – 12:00pm  

• Tuesday 12th December 2023 (Statewide Transition Day) 

9.00am – 1:00pm 

Transition Sessions in Term 4, 2023 

Students will come in and participate in some special transition activities. You are welcome to 

take the time to settle your child into the class before allowing them to enjoy and participate 

in the session independently. We encourage all new students to come along to each of the 

sessions.  If you have any questions regarding transition sessions, please contact the office on 

5149 2410.  

 

* Please remember to 

send along a drink 

bottle and a piece of 

fruit/or healthy 

snacks with your 

child. 

 

 

 

 


